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EACP Committee

From: Farron Maielua Cabral <nation_changer@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2019 10:07 AM
To: EACP Committee
Subject: EACP-27 Prohibiting commercial ocean rec activity at Hanakao'o

Aloha Councilmembers! 
 
I'm writing in support of EACP-27, to prohibit commercial ocean recreational activities at Hanakao'o 
beach park, also known as Canoe Beach. 
 
Growing up I have been blessed to enjoy this beach with family as well as take part in regattas. This 
beach is an awesome place for canoe paddling and holding regattas.  Adding commercial 
recreational activities on this beach will greatly inhibit local families from relaxing and just enjoying a 
day out at the beach and will cause immense conflicts with canoe paddling activities and regattas in 
that area.  
 
Please council, over tourism is negatively affecting our way of life on this island and we are not 
seeing the economic benefits to offset this either. Please support this bill and think about our local 
community. 
 
Mahalo for your time, 
Farron Cabral 
Wailuku, Maui, Hawaii 
  


